STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

May 8, 2008 CPUC FILE NO. EA2008-04

Mark A. Hollister

Manager of Distribution
Construction and Maintenance
Department of Water and Power
City of Los Angeles

P.O.Box 51111

Los Angeles, CA 90051-5700

'~ SUBJECT: Electric Audit of Lincoln Heights District

On behalf of the Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch of the California Public Utilities Commission, I
conducted an electric audit of Los Angeles Department of Water and Power’s (LADWP) Lincoln Heights
District on February 25-29, 2008. The audit included a review of your records and field inspection of your
facilities.

As part of the audit, I reviewed inspection history, infrared scan program, IR inspection report, and
conducted a field inspection of LADWP’s overhead and underground facilities. I found that LADWP did
not document all General Order 95 and General Order 128 violations found during its inspections. In
addition, LADWP did not assign a date of corrective action for each violation it discovered during its
inspections as required by General Order 165.

Please advise me within 30 days of corrective measures taken by LADWP regarding the above
violation(s). If you have any questions, please contact me at (213) 576-7016.

Sincerely,
o o

Mahmoud (Steve) Intably

Utilities Engineer, PE

Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch
Consumer Protection and Safety Division



January 4, 2008

Mr. Fadi Daye

California Public Utilities Commission
Utilities Safety and Reliability Branch
505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Dear Mr. Daye:

This is in response to your letter dated December 28, 2007 concerning the
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP) electric audit schedule
for 2008.

For inspection of the Lincoln Heights District week of February 25, 2008, please
contact Mr. Dennis Barr, District Superintendent, at telephone number
213-367-6039.

For inspection of the Palms District week of March 24, 2008, please contact
Mr. Terry Jackson at telephone number 213-367-5508.

If you have any questions or need additional info.rmation, please contact me at
(213) 367-1807.

Sincerely,

original signed by

Mark A. Hollister

Manager of Distribution
Construction and Maintenance
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¢: Mr. Mahmoud Intably, CPUC
Mr. Ryan Yamamoto, CPUC

Mr. Richard Brown, City Attorney



